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Ian McCulloch 
Senior Implementation Specialist 
Chorus 
Level 3, Deloitte House 
10 Brandon Street 
Wellington 
Telephone: 0-4-382 5897 
Email: ian.mcculloch@chorus.co.nz 

Service 
Company 

Notification 
 

To: All Service Partners and their contractors, Field Services 

Date: 16th September 2009 

Subject: Introduction of VDSL2 Splitters 

 
Executive Summary 
Chorus is introducing a VDSL2 splitter as a direct replacement for the current ADSL2 version that is  
stocked through Rocpac. 
 
Product Overview 

• Exactly the physical dimensions as the ADSL2 version 

• Backward compatible for ADSL2 services 

• Now has 3 pairs 

• Orange/White to incoming line 

• Blue/White to phone wiring 

• Green/White to DSL modem wiring 

• Same Rocpac material number – 20021673 

• Product description for 20021673 is now - Chorus VDSL Splitter V1 

• Reduced cost   

 
Test Results and Telepermit 

The splitters have been tested by Telelab Ltd for compliance to Telecom PTC 285: 2008 and 
Safety Standard AS/NZS 60950.1: 2003. 
 
The splitters comply with all relevant requirements. 
 
Full test results are available if required, contact Ian McCulloch. 
 
The splitters have Telepermit approval from the Telecom Access Standards group. 

 
 
Product photos 
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Document Updates 
Document 7569 – Fast Internet (ADSL) Customers Wiring Rules will be updated to cover the new splitters 
in the next few weeks 
 
Enquiries 
If you have enquiries relating to this memo please contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Ian McCulloch 


